
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

June 2, 2010 
 
William Daniel 
City of Pocahontas 
207 Hwy 67 South 
Pocahontas, AR 72455 
 
RE:       NPDES Permit AR0034835, AFIN 61-00055 
             Deficient Non-Compliance Report 
 
 
Dear Mr. Daniel: 
 
We have reviewed the above referenced file and determined that the Non-Compliance 
Report submitted for Discharge Number 001A, Monitoring Period Ending October 31, 
2009 is deficient.  More specifically, the report does not address the missing sample 
measurement for BOD5.  
  

 
Please submit the corrected Non-Compliance Report by June 11, 2010.  Thank you for 
your attention in this matter.  Should you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 
501-682-0635, or you can e-mail me at anderson@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
Alan Anderson 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division Enforcement Branch 
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